
TPAC  

Taranaki Performing Arts Conference. This is in its 3rd year and is hosted at Sacred Heart. It 
offers young people across Taranaki the chance to work with performing arts professionals 
in music, dance, acting (stage and film and TV).  

In 2017 it is planned for the second week of the October holidays. 

 


